The Honorable Charles Schumer

313 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20510-3201
Dear Senator Schumer,
I am deeply concerned by the nomination of Andrew Wheeler for Administrator of the Environmental Protection Agency. He has proven, first as Deputy EPA Administrator under Scott Pruitt, and then as Acting Administrator, that he has no interest in protecting people's health and safety, putting us on a path to climate safety, or reining in toxic chemicals or harmful air pollution. 

Wheeler's intention is not to protect our children. It is to benefit his polluter friends. As a former coal industry lobbyist, it's clear from his actions that corporate polluters are his first priority. 

In his time at EPA, Wheeler has led efforts to dismantle America's Clean Car Standards, attack America's Clean Power Plan, attack the Mercury and Air Toxics Standards, and more key protections that keep our communities and our children safe.  This is not the person who should hold the office of top environmental enforcement official.
I urge you to vote against the nomination of Andrew Wheeler for Administrator of the EPA.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,

